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Children’s Holiday Party





�





The OAS Staff Association invites 


all staff members with children aged 10 or younger


to participate in the 


2006 Children’s Holiday Party.





Sunday, December 17, 2006


2:00 to 5:00 p.m.


Hall of the Americas





La Asociación del Personal de la OEA  


invita a todos los funcionarios con hijos de 10 años de edad o menores a participar en la 


Fiesta Infantil de Fin de Año 2006.





Domingo, 17 de diciembre de 2006


2:00 a 5:00 p.m.


Salón de Las Américas





INSCRIPCIÓN





Por favor complete la aplicación a continuación y envíela a la oficina de la 


Asociación del Personal por mensajería al GSB 347A, 1889 F St., NW;


por correo electrónico a � HYPERLINK "mailto:Staffadmin@oas.org" ��Staffadmin@oas.org�;


o por fax al (202) 458-3466.


La fecha límite de inscripción es el viernes, 1 de diciembre de 2006 a las 5:00 p.m.





REGISTRATION





Please complete the following application and send it to the Staff Association


by inter-office mail to GSB 347A, 1889 F St., NW;


by e-mail to � HYPERLINK "mailto:Staffadmin@oas.org" \o "mailto:Staffadmin@oas.org" �Staffadmin@oas.org�;


or by fax to (202) 458-3466.


The registration deadline is 5:00 p.m. on Friday, December 1, 2006.





Rene L. Gutierrez


Presidente/President
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OAS CHILDREN’S HOLIDAY PARTY


REGULATIONS





Staff members are encouraged to follow all of the regulations below in order to ensure the success of the Christmas Party.  As the OAS’s family has grown, it has become imperative to take all the necessary measures to meet fire code regulations; therefore we have limited the number of attendees. 


Only children of staff of the Organization of American States and of the OAS Staff Federal Credit Union can register for this party.  Only guests with invitations will be admitted.


Staff members will be provided with one invitation for each child up to 10 years of age and two adult admission tickets per family.  The child’s invitation is his/her admission ticket.  The employee can enter by presenting his/her OAS ID, but any accompanying adult must present an adult admission ticket.  Authorized committee members will enforce the presentation of admission tickets at the main entrance. 


The party starts at 2:00 p.m. and ends at 5:00 p.m.  Snacks will be served in the Hall of the Americas from 2:00 p.m. through 4:30 p.m.


Presents will be given out only on the day of the party, at the end of the event.  Presents that are not distributed will be given to charity.  Presents can not be exchanged.  Any questions regarding presents should be addressed to any of the volunteers at the party.


For security reasons, please make sure that your children are within view at all times and that they do not use the stairs without your supervision. 


Employees, attendees, and children are asked to be considerate and patient with the entertainers, such as clowns and face painters, and with the volunteers. They will all try their best to accommodate you and to make the day enjoyable. 


Please keep in mind that this party is for the children, not for the adults.


In case of inclement weather, please call (202) 458-3000.
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